

Vol. 68, Issue 25 Thursday, June 20, 2024

WHA Foundation Accepting Nominations for the 2024 Global Vision Community Partnership Award

The WHA Foundation is seeking nominations for its 2024 Global Vision Community

Partnership Award. Established in 1993, the award provides recognition, financial support and public awareness of a community health initiative or project, created in partnership with a

WHA member, that successfully addresses a documented community health need. Partnerships must reach across the community or population served, and the program must be an active ongoing enterprise at the time of nomination.

To learn more about the award and access the nomination form, click here. The nomination deadline is Friday, August 16.

For questions related to this award or the WHA Foundation, contact WHA Foundation Executive Director Leigh Ann Larson.

Other Articles in this Issue

- Resource Spotlight: About WHA Information Center Discharge Data and its Uses
- WHA Foundation Accepting Nominations for the 2024 Global Vision Community Partnership Award
- Guest Column: Compliance FYI: 2025 HSA and HDHP Information
- WHA Offers Training to Meet MATE Act Mandates and Improve Access to Opioid and Substance Use Treatment